
Sign up under the “First time here” section

Let’s get you signed in.

It is important to use the email address your employer has on file for you. If 

the one you entered is not recognized, please contact the BASIC Customer 

Service Department at 1-800-372-3539 for assistance.

800.372.3539
https://cda.basiconline.com
basiconline.com/CDA

Visit cda.basiconline.com and select

The first time you access the new Consumer Driven 

Accounts system, you need to sign up. 

To sign up, find “First time here” under the  

section that applies to you and select sign up.  

Follow the instructions to sign up for your new benefit 

system.

Once you have signed up, use the sign in function to 

https://cda.basiconline.com

